
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

OCTOBER 3, 2017 

 

ROLL 
CALL:  Supervisor Glor 
  Deputy Supervisor Veazey 
  Councilman Kabel 
  Councilman Martin 
  Councilman Wolcott 
 
OTHERS 
PRESENT: Town Clerk Haacke 
  Superintendent of Highways Dennis 
  Code/Zoning Officer  
  Assessor Flansburg 
  Christina Solomone, Baldwin Business Service 
  Justin, Baldwin Business Serive 
 
Supervisor Glor welcomed everyone, then turned the workshop over to Justin.   
 
Justin briefly touched on each section of the budget.  There wasn’t much change from the original 
meeting in Nunda.   
 
Christina & Justin asked again if BANs/BONDS can be separated for each project (ex.  WD6, Building 
Expansion) as it is easier to calculate interest.   
 
When all was done, Supervisor Glor reminded the Board of the Special Meeting scheduled for October 
16, 2017 at noon regarding Water District 11.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke,  
Town Clerk 
 
   


